
■ Letter to Representative: Protect Medicaid

Subject: Stop the Plan to Abolish Medicaid—This Is a Matter of Life and Death

Dear [Representative/Senator] [Last Name],

I am writing in urgent protest of any efforts to abolish Medicaid—a program that millions of
Americans, including my own family, rely on for basic survival. My [relation], who is physically
disabled and fully immobile, receives life-sustaining care in a nursing facility through Medicaid.
Ending this program would leave him—and countless others—abandoned.

Let’s be clear: this is not just a proposed funding cut. This is an outright attempt to dismantle a
program that has served as a vital social safety net for nearly 60 years. It is unconscionable,
cruel, and completely out of step with the will of the American people.

To destroy Medicaid is to sign a death sentence for elderly patients, people with disabilities,
children with complex medical needs, and low-income adults who depend on it for treatment,
medicine, and care. This is not fiscal responsibility. It is moral failure.

I am deeply disturbed by the silence or complicity of elected officials who were sent to
Washington to represent their constituents—not abandon them. Voters across party lines
recognize the value of Medicaid. You should be very concerned about the political
consequences of siding with an agenda that bulldozes the social contract we all depend on.

Sincerely,

[Your Full Name]

[City, State]

[Email or Phone – optional]


